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The school newsletter for children, parents and carers of  

Thornton Primary School. 

Poppy Appeal  

Thank you very much for helping us raise 
money for the Poppy Appeal. 

We raised £170.95 
 

Well Done! 

Hello everyone, 

This week has been our Anti Bullying week and I want to thank so many of you who came along 
to our assemblies and workshops.  Bullying can have a devastating effect on children so by working 
together we can ensure that all children have the right to a good education without fear or 
intimidation.  I was very impressed by the acrostic poem below that I read, written by Anabia in 
Year 2 who captured children’s perceptions of bullying.  Can you see how she wrote the poem and 
spelt out the word Bullying with the first letter of each line?  Very clever Anabia, well done. 

Have a great weekend everyone—wrap up warm—winter is arriving! 

Sue Simmons, Headteacher. 

Children In Need 2017 

Last week Friday, Children and Staff dressed up 

in their Pyjamas to raise money for Children In 

Need! Our Pastoral Team hosted a ‘Coffee and 

Samosa’ morning for Parents and Staff. Everyone 

had a good time and it was great to see so many 

of you take part – we had an amazing turn out!! 

A huge thank you to all the Parent’s, Staff and 

Children that made Children In Need a huge 

success this year!  

We raised an AMAZING £1810.61! 

 

Bossy and cruel they are 

Use unkind words and unkind hands 

Loud and lonely people 

Love to hurt others 

Yelling all the time 

Improve your behaviour! 

Noisy and nasty to bigger people and younger 
people 

Gossip and have a grumpy voice. 

Anabia, Year 2. 



Headteacher: Mrs Sue Simmons            Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Grace 

Assistant Headteachers: Mr Couldrey, Mrs Easthope, Miss Loach and Miss Starr 

Chair of Governors:  Mr Amjid Ali         Vice Chair:  Tharack Ahmed 

Thornton Primary School 

Ward End, Birmingham, B8 2LQ 

0121 327 0824  

enquiry@thornton.bham.sch.uk 

Dates for Your diary 

27/11/2017 

Flu Immunizations— 9:00-3:30pm Y1-Y4 

Sports Hall Athletics– 12:00-3:30pm 

28/11/2017 

First Aid Club 3:30-4:15pm  

29/11/2017 

Star Pupil Assembly—9:00-9:30pm 

8/12/2017 

Christmas Fayre.  School closes at 2.00pm on this 
day. 

School Library 

All Parents are welcome to come and visit the 
School Library on a Friday 
from 3- 3.30pm every week with 
Ms Loach.  

 

100% Attendance Winners  

Wise Owls 2 —Well done!  Lets see if we 

can get all five classes in a year group to 

win next week. 

Owlets Aishah Murtaza  

Wise Owls Saleha Idrees  

Great Horned Owl 3 Laiba Faisal  

Tawny Owl 3 Isa Hussain  

Snowy Owl 3 Zade Khalil  

Eagle Owl 3 Dawood Muhammad  

Barn Owl 3 Muhammad Hasanat  

Great Horned Owl 4 Bisma Hussain  

Tawny Owl 4 Zain Ul-Abideen  

Snowy Owl 4 Farhan Mohammad  

Eagle Owl 4 Hana Qalsoon  

Barn Owl 4 Tauqeer Ahmed  

Great Horned Owl 5 Anaya Imran  

Tawny Owl 5 Zakee Shah  

Snowy Owl 5 Hafsa Bibi  

Eagle Owl 5 Arisha Arooj  

Barn Owl 5 Mohamed Hasan  

Great Horned Owl 6 Alesha Jahangir  

Tawny Owl 6 Halima Iqbal  

Snowy Owl 6 Bisma Noor  

Eagle Owl 6 Cristina-Dalila Nica  

Barn Owl 6 Mustafa Qabil 

Magic 20 Raising Attendance Initiative 

We are almost coming to the end of the third 

week for our Magic 20 Raising Attendance 

Initiative. We are pleased to report we have 

consistently achieved the school target of 97% 

and above each week. Thank you to all the 

Parents who have co-operated with us to help 

achieve this! 

Something Exciting is coming VERY 
soon… 

We will let you know more next week. 

 

        Watch this space... 


